Byrne Creek School

PAC NEWS

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

MAY 2015

UPCOMING EVENTS

May 30—LEGACY ART PROJECT "A Free Creative Family Engagement Workshop"

- 10:00PM—4:00PM, Free workshop and all supplies are provided.
- Instructor: Kat Thorsen, therapeutic art facilitator.
- LUNCH INCLUDED!!!...STAY ONLY UNTIL FINISHED.
- Activities include: drawing lessons and completing family boards.
- Families are invited to participate in an art project to be permanently installed here at Byrne Creek. Each family will receive a plain white ceiling tile/ You will be asked to tell your story using pictures and together you family will create a unique image of who you are, where you've been and where you're going.
- For more information and registration please see Ms. Iha or Ms. Evette in the Community Room.

June 1—COMMUNITY COUNCIL AGM

Join a small group of involved parents and community members! Learn about the latest news from Byrne Creek. Ask the principal or community coordinator a question, have a coffee and relax. Sound good? Community Council meetings are held the first Monday of each month in the library. Time is kept from 7:00 to 8:30 PM if at all possible. Come and contribute, or come just to listen. The important thing is to be there! You'll hear about a lot more than your child tells you!!

BYRNIVERSARY

Byrne Creek's Ten Year Anniversary was enthusiastically recognised on May 14th. It was a celebration, a reunion, and a time of fun and fellowship. Thanks to everyone who helped organise and participated in this wonderful day!! Byrne Creek has so much to be proud of!



GOODBYE IHA!



Among several other staff we will be saying goodbye to Community Coordinator Iha Hayer in June. She has been a touchstone to the students of Byrne and has been instrumental in the realisation of Byrne Creek's designation as a Community School. Her vision and enthusiasm will remain in these halls for years to come. We thank her for all she has done at Byrne Creek and wish her all the best in her future endeavours. She has made a difference to every student here.







One of the best things about it is the school bulletin is on the right side of the home page. Each day a new bulletin is posted with the day's events outlined. It is the same information that the students receive each day! We have been waiting for this and know that it is one of the best ways of staying in touch with what is happening at school. Community Council (PAC) minutes can also be found under the parents tab. If you miss a meeting be sure to read the minutes so you remain connected. Minutes are generally posted the month following each meeting after being approved by the Council. So log on to www.byrnecreek.sd41.bc.ca and explore. You'll love it!

HAVE YOU HEARD????



As of Friday April 24th, 2015, Byrne Creek Community School has a new phone number and phone system. The main line is **604-296-6885**.



PROM DRESS SALE

Visit BASES Family Thrift Store (7666 Kingsway, Burnaby) for a great selection of gently used prom dresses at a fraction of their retail price. Bring this coupon for additional savings.

